
Woodcreek High School 
 

 
 
The staff of Woodcreek High School would like to invite you to attend our annual Back-to-School 
Night on Monday, January 14, 2019.  This is an excellent opportunity to meet our 
administration staff, get acquainted with your student's teachers and the courses he/she has 
selected.  Our teachers will discuss classroom procedures and the objectives and standards for each 
course.  

 
 

Classroom visitations will begin at 6:45 P.M. in your student’s first period class. 
 
 

  Visitations will continue as follows: 
 

 6:00-6:30PM – Parents are invited to attend an informational meeting 
regarding the nation’s vaping epidemic among teens in the Theater.  

 

 6:45-8:05PM – Classroom Visitations 
 

6:45 - 7:00 PM First Period 
7:05 - 7:25 PM  Second Period *   

    7:30 - 7:45 PM Third Period 
7:50 - 8:05 PM  Fourth Period 
 
* Mid-year updates 

  
Please ask your student to fill out his/her class schedule below to assist you with classroom 
visitations.   
 

SUBJECT ROOM TEACHER 

1.   

2.   

3.   

4.   

 

 

Please note: This evening is not intended as a time for individual conferences.  If you wish to discuss your 
student’s personal progress or individual issues, please call the school to make an appointment with his/her 
teacher or counselor.   
 
 
 
 



 


